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COMMUNICATION DISRUPTION IN THE DEPARTMENT OF INTEGRATED ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

Mogale City Local Municipality would like to advise all residents that ongoing development of the
new Dadoo Block in the Mogale City CBD has interfered with telephone lines of our offices in the
Coronation Park area and surrounds. Therefore all communication with the offices of the
Department of Integrated Environmental Management is impossible except through cellphone lines
of the management team.

Our ICT department is hard at work trying to restore the offices radio-link to the main building. This
problem will take a week to resolve.

Service requests can be sent to the Call Centre at 086-166-4253.

Issued by
Nkosana Zali

Spokesperson 0834332908



